Dear members and friends,

At the August 11 session meeting, acting on a recommendation from the worship committee,
the session approved the resumption of sanctuary worship on Sunday, September 20, 2020. On
that date the outside service will be discontinued.

In the interests of health safety, the following protocols will be observed for worshipping in the
sanctuary.
e Masks shall be worn while inside the church building. Masks are provided for those
without.
e Social distancing shall be observed in sanctuary seating. An X on the pew marks
available seating.
e There will be no congregational singing or choir.
e There will be no congregational spoken response with the exception of the Lord’s
Prayer.
e Entrance will be limited to the double doors outside the sanctuary.
e All entrants will be asked about their health, and those experiencing Covid-like
symptoms will not be admitted.
e There will be no fellowship time in the church, but congregants may fellowship outside
practicing social distancing.

For those who prefer not to worship in the sanctuary at this time, the following options are
provided
e The service will be available on Facebook both live and recorded.
e The service will be available on television in the fellowship hall. The fellowship hall
provides greater space for social distancing.

Local health ordinances may impact the September 20 date. The outdoor worship setting will
continue until that time or beyond if local health conditions deem it necessary.

If you have questions or concerns, please contact a session member or pastor Hawley.
Peace,
James Hawley- Session Moderator

Session members: Arlo Biere, Craig Ellerbeck, Dick Green, Sheryl Kobiskie, Lynn Tolley, Orlan
Buller



